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Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am delighted to see that your child is settling into our community and finding their way in secondary school.  This is 

a time of change for us all as we journey together. 

I would like to invite you to an S1 Open afternoon on Wed 10thOctober 2018, 2 – 3.30pm 

The purpose of this event will be to: 

 Meet with Ms O’Hagan (Head Teacher) and myself in the hall for refreshments and discussion at 2pm.   

 Go with your child to their Tutor classroom where their Tutor teacher and Class Pupil Support Worker will 

meet with you and showcase work completed by your child (2.30 – 3.30pm). 

 Discuss any issues with myself. 

You are then welcome to take your child home with you at 3.30pm.  (Please inform your child’s taxi if you intend to 

take your child home following the event). 

 

We are keen to continue to foster a positive home/ school relationship as our experience shows us that this helps 

settle young people in Cedarbank and helps at times when there are issues which require support. 

Please let the school office know if you will be attending the event. 

Many thanks, 

 

 

Alison Lindsay 

Depute Head Teacher 

 


